WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL
1573-1585 MULGOA ROAD
WALLACIA NSW 2745

Tel: 4773 8433
Fax: 4773 9050

Email: wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Mr Mark Davies

Wednesday, 17 August 2016
Debating Excursion to Mt Hunter Public School
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

On Monday 22 August, your child will be attending the Quarter Finals of the Sydney Debating
Challenge. This will be held at Mt Hunter Public School, and is scheduled for 11:00 am.

Time: We will depart Wallacia Public School at 9:00am. Due to the nature of the Quarter Final
round, teams are allotted one and a half hours to prepare for this debate. As such, we need to
ensure we are at Mt Hunter Public School by 9:30am. We will return to school by approximately
1:00pm.

Travel: Teacher Transport

Cost: Nil

What to wear: Students will be required to wear full school uniform. No Year 6 shirts, please.
What to bring:

Students must bring their own recess and lunch in a small bag or sturdy plastic bag. Please

ensure that your child has at least one bottle of water.

Staff Attending: Mr Tim Boyd

Please detach and return the note below by Friday, 19 August 2016.

Kind Regards,

Mr Tim Boyd Mr Mark Davies
Debating Coordinator Principal

Debating Excursion to Mt Hunter Public School

| give my son/daughter of class , permission to attend the
Quarter Finals Debating excursion to Mt Hunter Public School on Monday, 22 August 2016.

Signed:



mailto:wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

